
Due to the temporary closure of the Pinhook Road at Bendel Road intersection beginning Wednesday, 

December 18, 2024, and continuing through Monday, January 6, 2025, to coincide with school holidays, 

route 70 will bypass that area going outbound by going straight on Bendel Road and making a right 

onto Pinhook Road. 

Please be aware that this detour will cause slight delays to route 70. 


